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Ms. Pamela Hansen FEB - 6 2020
Board Chair
The W(?lf Creek School Division Wolf Creek School
6000 Highway 2A Division No. 72

Ponoka AB T4J 1P6
Dear Ms. Hansen:
On behalf of the Government of Alberta, we are pleased to advise you that the following project

for the Wolf Creek School Division is approved for design funding as part of the
November 1, 2019 capital announcement:

. . Grade Openin
Project Name Delivery Type Configuration Cfpaci é
Blackfalds — new high school Infrastructure 9-12 855

Infrastructure and Education staff will contact your administration in the following weeks to kick
off the collaborative development of the Blackfalds — new high school project.

We invite you to explore innovative partnerships that will result in improvements to program
quality and the more efficient use of resources. To ensure that the project is not delayed, all
partnerships should be in place prior to design work commencing. Infrastructure and Education
staff are available to provide assistance and guidance as needed.

The Infrastructure contact for this project is Tony Hodge, Director, Central, Learning Facilities
Branch, who can be contacted at tony.hodge(@gov.ab.ca or 780-643-0634. The Education project
contact is Pedro Mendonga, Manager, Capital Planning South, who can be contacted at
pedro.mendonca@gov.ab.ca or 780-427-2060. Dial 310-0000 first for toll-free access.
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All newly announced projects may require a project sign to be erected to government
specification in conjunction with construction start. Please reach out to your Infrastructure
contact for the status of site sign requirements.

We look forward to the successful and timely completion of this project.

Sincerely,

4 :
Adriana LaGrange Prasad Panda

Minister of Education Minister of Infrastructure



